

22 February 2024

Re: ccNSO Proposed Policy with Respect to a Review Mechanism for Some Decisions Pertaining to ccTLDs

Nicolas G. Caballero Chair Governmental Advisory Committee

Dear Nicolas,

Thank you for your <u>letter</u> dated 8 December 2023, in which you indicate that you do not anticipate any further action from the Governmental Advisory Committee (GAC) beyond the submission of the GAC comments on 27 September 2023, as part of the public comment process regarding the ccNSO proposed policy for a review mechanism concerning Some Decisions Pertaining to ccTLDs.

It is our understanding that these comments have been analyzed by staff, and their findings are included in the <u>Public Comment Summary Report</u>. This Report was published in November 2023, concluding this public comment process.

Once again, thank you very much for your letter on this matter.

Sincerely,

Tripti Sinha,

Chair, ICANN Board of Directors

Tright Swife